
  

 

Term 4, Week 8-Monday 27th November, 2017 

Important Dates: 
 

DATES TO NOTE 
 
Weds 29th November Kinder 2018 visit no. 3 

Thurs 30th November Parent Helper Morning Tea 

Thurs 30th November Xmas Scripture Service 

Mon 4th December P&C Meeting 3.30 p.m. 

Tues 5th December Year 6 Transition KKHS 

Thurs 7th December Presentation Day 

Friday 8th December LAST LUNCH ORDER DAY 

Weds 13th December Year 6 farewell 

Thurs 14th December Water play—Year 6 

 Bell ring–Year 6 

 Party day—Kinder-Year 6 

Fri 15th December Last day Term 4 

Mon 29th January Staff Development Day 

Tues 30th January Students day 1—2018 

Weds 31st January 2018 Kinder start day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P&C—Our next P&C Meeting will be held Monday 4th December at 3.30 p.m. Please note 
the change of time. Chocolate and cake will be provided. 

Presentation Day—Our School Presentation Day is on Thursday December 7th.  The 

ceremony will commence at 9:30am. It is anticipated that the ceremony will take 

approximately 1½-2 hours. This is an approximation only but should assist in giving people a 

guide, in relation to work commitments. Parents/carers may choose to take their child/

children home at the completion of the ceremony.  

Volunteers/Parent Helpers/Community Morning Tea—Thurs 30th November 11.00 am 
We will be hosting a morning tea on Thursday 30th November at 11 a.m. to say a special 
thank you to all of our parents/community members/scripture teachers that have helped us 
during the year. We really do appreciate the efforts of helpers in our school, so please come 
along and enjoy a morning tea with us.  

Scripture—30th November 12.00 nn—End of year Scripture celebration will take place on 
Thursday 30th November. This will be a combined scripture day. This is our opportunity to 
say thank you to our wonderful scripture teachers and celebrate the joy of Christmas. They 
will be putting on a special performance for our Scripture students. All families are welcome 
to attend. 

Lunch Run—Lunch run is progressing well. Thanks to those who have helped with the drop 
off or pick up of the lunch orders.  Last lunch orders for the year will be Friday 8th 
December. 
 

Library Books/Home Readers—End of year is fast approaching. There will be no more 
borrowing this year, please endeavour to return all library books. Please have a good look 
around for any library books or home readers that may have been accidentally put on 
bookshelves at home. Also return any home readers so we can have our sets ready for next 
year. 

Outstanding Fees—We are in the process of ordering textbooks for next year. If you have 
any outstanding fees for textbooks from this year (2017), please endeavour to finalise these 
before the end of the year. 

Some great artworks from the senior class; 

Lachlan—Jackson Pollock artwork  

 

     Scott showing Symetry  

 

 

Shaylah—an Andy Warhole artwork 

“Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful And Always Try Your Best” 



 
Year One– Zavannah 
For: Settling well into her new school! 
 
Year One—Ruby  
For: Effort and application in TENS groups! 
 
Year Two– Talis 
For: Fantastic Reading! 
 
Year Three– Emelia 
For: Trying her best at all times! 
 
Year Four— Dylan 
For: An excellent effort in Mathematics! 
 
Year Five– Daniel 
For: A mature, quiet and hardworking attitude towards learning. 
 
Year Six– Byron 
For: An excellent effort to improve in all KLA’s 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR WEEK 7, TERM 4 AWARD WINNERS 

 
 
 

 
 

 
CONGRATULATIONS 

Ruby, Ella, Talis 


